
Meeting Minutes 
 

November 2, 2020 
 
 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the City of Sweetwater met in their regular 
monthly meeting on Monday, November 2, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall.  Mayor Lowe 
called the meeting to order with Commissioners present being:  Lamar Hughes, Sam 
Moser, Alan Richeson, Billy G. West and Bill W. Stockton.  A quorum was present.  
Mayor Lowe led The Lord’s Prayer, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance, led by Chief 
Eddie Byrum.  
 
Commissioner Stockton moved to approve the minutes from the meetings of October 
5, 2020 and the workshop of October 26, 2020.  A second was given.  All voted with 
none opposed.  The motion was carried. 

The distributions for the month of October were tabled to the December meeting. 

There was no Old Business on the agenda.  In New Business, Commissioner Richeson 
moved to approve payment of the inservice for police and fire in November.  The 
motion was seconded.  All voted in favor, with none opposed.  The motion was carried. 

Commissioner Moser moved to approve Ordinance No. 983 amending Title 14 Zoning 
and Land Use on first reading.  A second was given.  Upon Roll Call Voting, the Ayes 
were as follows:  Commissioners Hughes, Moser, Richeson, West, and Stockton.  Nays 
being none.  The motion was carried. 
 
Commissioner Hughes moved to approve Ordinance No. 984 amending Title 14 to 
amend the zoning districts on first reading.  A second was given.  Upon Roll Call 
Voting, the Ayes were as follows:  Commissioners Hughes, Moser, Richeson, West, and 
Stockton.  Nays being none.  The motion was carried. 
 
 
Commissioner Moser moved to approve Ordinance No .985 amending Title 14 
regarding supplementary provisions on first reading.  A second was given.  Upon Roll 
Call Voting, the Ayes were as follows:  Commissioners Hughes, Moser, Richeson, West, 
and Stockton.  Nays being none.  The motion was carried. 
 
 
Commissioner West moved to approve Ordinance No. 986 amending Title 14 regarding 
height limits on first reading.  A second was given.  Upon Roll Call Voting, the Ayes 
were as follows:  Commissioners Hughes, Moser, Richeson, West, and Stockton.  Nays 
being none.  The motion was carried. 
 
Commissioner Hughes moved to approve removing $1,400 from the receiveable 
records.  The motion was seconded.  All voted in favor, with none opposed.  The 
motion was carried.   



 
Mayor Lowe invited those present to the Ribbon Cutting at the Chop Shop on Monday. 
 
No further action was taken.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:10 p.m. 
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